
 

 

 

 Excalibur Primary School 

14th October 2024          Pre-school Class Newsletter  Term: Autumn 1   Week: seven 

 The half term is flying by and as we come 

to end of our ‘Nursery Rhyme’ theme, we 

want to spend the last two weeks exploring 

the fantastic story of ‘Each, Peach, Pear, 

Plum’.  This week, we have enjoyed hearing 

the story and have spotted all of the 

hidden characters.  Everyone worked hard 

to create a ‘cut and stick’ story scene. 

   

  Number Time 

 

In maths, we have explored the 

number one.  We looked at one dot 

in a five frame and moved the dot 

around to different spaces.   The 

children also enjoyed spotting one 

during our find the pom pom cup 

game.  Our number rhyme, this 

week, was ‘One finger, one thumb 

keep moving’.  Here is the link, if you 

want to take a look at home 
https://www.bbc.co.uk/teach/school-radio/articles/zbtj47h 

 

Have a great weekend!  

The Pre-school Team 

It was lovely to meet so many parents over the recent parents’ evenings. Many 

parents left feeling very proud of their pre-schooler.  Remember, if you do have 

questions, as the year progresses, please do ask.  A positive relationship between our 

families and school is very much something that we want to promote. 

 

 

 

 

 

This week, we welcomed a new member of staff to join the pre-school team.  A 

warm welcome to Miss Amber Jones who joins the pre-school as a Welfare 

Assistant.  Miss Jones will be working in pre-school over lunchtime and during the 

afternoon.  This will give the team an extra pair of hands to support our children 

with additional needs. 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/teach/school-radio/articles/zbtj47h

